
From: Myers, Richard A. 
Sent: 7/22/2013 2:09:33 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Hazardous substance mechanism report 

Hi Laura: The Energy Division seems to be missing the latest PG&E annual reports filed in 
compliance with D.94-05-020, the Hazardous Substance Mechanism Annual Report. Would 
you please have the 2010, 2011, and 2012 PG&E annual reports sent to me, in both electronic 
and hard copy? Thanks! 

Richard 

SB GT&S 0258499 


